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Ref. 12/H.E./2017                                                                              17th May, 2017 
 
 
 
To 
Dr. Partha Chatterjee 
Hon’ble Minister –in-charge 
Higher Education Department 
Govt. of West Bengal 
Bikash Bhavan 
Salt Lake 
Kolkata. 
 
Subject: Delay in Payment of Salaries of teachers and non-teaching employees in 
Govt. aided colleges across the state. 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
Teachers and Non-teaching employees of many colleges across the state are facing 

extreme difficulty due to inordinate delay in payment of salaries in view of the 

recent implementation of H.R.M.S. system. We have noticed that this delay is 

largely due to poor technical support and lack of proper infrastructural preparation 

before executing the scheme. 

 
We therefore request you to kindly look into the matter and take necessary 
measures. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
(Srutinath Praharaj) 
General Secretary 
WBCUTA 
Mobile No. 9433820610 


